
Holiday Lighting


Exterior holiday lighting and decorations are permitted under the following guidelines. 


• Holiday lighting and decorations may be displayed from November 15 to January 15. 


• Holiday lighting is limited to spotlights illuminating the front elevation of a residence,  commercially 
manufactured holiday string lights placed on porch railings, front door, front lamppost, front eaves, 
potted plants on the front porch, and on trees, bushes and shrubs.


Net lighting may be used on trees, bushes, and shrubs. 


• Holiday lighting may be any color or any combination of colors. 


• Holiday lighting must be securely fastened and neat in appearance. 


• A residence may feature no more than two yard decorations. Each yard decoration must be no more 
than 6 feet high and 4 feet wide and may be illuminated. 


Blow-up holiday yard decorations are not permitted.


• Garlands and wreaths are permitted. 


These guidelines do not apply to interior holiday lighting and decorations which may be visible from the 
exterior of the residence. 



